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Athens, 20 April 2020

President  SADAS-PEA Dimitris 
Xynomilakis Architect

Ref: 65786
To:
The members of SADAS-PEA

Subject:
Contribution and participation of SADAS-PEA in dealing with the pandemic crisis.

POSTER EXHIBITION

Short description:

The Greek Association of Architects SADAS-PEA ,with the support of UIA Greek Section ,in the context of the participation and 
contribution of Architects in dealing with the pandemic crisis, which impoverishes the social structures in our country and worldwide, 
announces a poster exhibition-competition entitled: “Architects help address the pandemic crisis”
Basic procedure:
• Participation open for all architects, members of SADAS-PEA
• Participations open for a brand, an architect or a team
• Deliverable: one (1) A0 size poster, four-color or black and white. Language Greek or other
• Participation time: one (1) month from the date of publication of the announcement on its website ΣΑΔΑΣ-ΠΕΑ (info@sadas-pea.gr).
• Registration in the open action by email and with a symbolic registration fee of 5€ For possible questions mail  xynomilakis@gmail.com
• Delivery of the first phase digitally and, when restrictions are lifted, delivery of a hard copy rigid poster, for the exhibition.
• Awarding of 10 honorary awards and commendations by the Board of SADAS PEA.
• Donation of poster reproduction rights.

All participants and their proposals will be presented by the social media of SADAS-PEA and will be promoted for publication on the 
websites of the International bodies where SADAS PEA is a member such as UIA, ACE, UMAR.
When the restrictions are lifted, an exhibition will be organized to present the proposals as has been done in previous cases of SADAS. 
The presentation at the exhibition will take place in Athens but also in all Regional Departments of SADAS who wish to.
After the exhibition in Athens, the Board of SADAS-PEA will highlight the 10 best proposals that will be honored at a special event at the 
next Panhellenic Conference.
The proposals will be submitted by e-mail to SADAS-PEA: info@sadas-pea.gr
Yours,

Prof Fani Vavili-Tsinikas
President of UIA Greek Section 




